
Tender Clarifications  2021 
Construction Phase  
Fish Passage Improvements - Bridgetown Weir 

 

A number of questions have been raised by prospective Contractors.  These are 

listed below with our response to these questions provided in blue text. 

 

1. Can you please confirm who will be the Principal Designer for the project? 

The Principal Designer for this project, as described under the Construction 

(Design and Management) Regulations 2015, is Westcountry Rivers Trust. 

 


